
 Washington Township PTA 
 Port Colden and Brass Castle Schools 

 Here’s how to become a member of the Washington Township PTA 
 Membership: $5/per adult and donations: 

 https://app.memberhub.com/store 

 Payment options: 

 Credit card- on Memberhub 
 Cash/Check- on Memberhub-select “record cash/check payment” 

 *Cash/Check placed in the PTA mailbox with your name and your child’s name and 
 teacher 

 Interested in being a Homeroom Representative? 
 Homeroom Representative form (completed by 09/23) 

 https://forms.gle/jjbVFcYqg4VSgomu7 

 Want to volunteer to help out at PTA events? 
 Parent volunteer form: 

 https://forms.gle/tiqPfMW16qXg1St59 

 Questions? 

 washtwpPTA@gmail.com 

 Follow us on Facebook 

 https://www.facebook.com/WashingtonTwpPTA 

 Join us for our first PTA meeting 
 Wed 9/21 @ 7:00PM 
 Brass Castle Library 
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